
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 3, 2023 

Dear church family, 

Good news! The CDC data state that we've gone back to "Medium" Community Level of spread (www.cdc.gov) for 

COVID19.  

The church continues to be open for worship, meetings and activities. The CDC advises: People may choose to mask at 

any time. If you are at high risk of getting very sick, wear a high-quality mask or respirator (e.g., N95) when indoors in 

public. People with symptoms, a positive test, or exposure to someone with COVID-19 should wear a mask.  

Because there are people in our congregation whose health or family circumstances make it necessary to wear a mask, 

you may see some people in worship wearing a mask. Choir members have made a commitment to continue to wear 

masks.  

We continue to live stream on Facebook, Zoom and YouTube.  

I am grateful we are partnered in ministry together. 

See you Sunday! 

 

Pastor Felipe  
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